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Matilda Sanders 

From: MERCHANT.TRICIA [MERCHANT.TRICIA@leg.state.fl.us] 

Sent: 

To : Filings@psc.state,fl.us 

cc: 

Subject: e-filing (Dkt. No. 070304-El) 

Attachments: Request for Confidential Audit WPs FPUC Audit.doc 

Friday, December 14,2007 11 :40 AM 

Denise Vandiver; John Slemkewicz; Cheryl Bulecza-Banks; Martha Brown; Katherine Fleming; 
CHRlSTENSEN.PATTY; nhorton@lawfla.com; KIRBY.KIMBERLY 

Electronic Filing 

a. Person responsible for this electronic filing: 

Patricia W. Merchant 
Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 West Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 

merchant.tricia@leg.state.fl.us 
(850) 488-9330 

b. Docket No. 070304-E1 - Petition for rate increase by Florida Public Utilities Company 

c. Document being filed on behalf of Office of Public Counsel. 

d. There are a total of 2 pages. 

e. The document attached for electronic filing is OPC's Request for Confidential Audit 
Workpapers of Florida Public Utilities Company Docket No. 070304-E1 

(See attached file: Request for confidential Audit WPs FPUC Audit.doc) 
CMP - 
COM - 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation to this request. CTR - 
Tricia Merchant 
Office of Public Counsel 
111 West Madison Street 
Pepper Building, Room 812 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1400 
Phone: 850-487-8245 
Email: merchant.tricia@leg.state.fl 

12/14/2007 
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ALLAN G. BENSE 
Speaker 
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President 
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STATE OF FLORIDA 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL 

C/O THE FLORIDA LEGISLATURE 
111  WEST MADISON ST. 

ROOM 812 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-1400 

PHONE: 850-488-9330 
FAX: 850-488-4491 

Patricia W. Merchant, C.P.A. 
Senior Legislative Analyst 

merchant.tricia@leg.state.fl.us 

December 14,2007 

Ann Cole, Director 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket 070304-E1 - Petition for rate increase by Florida Public Utilities Company. 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

By this letter, I am requesting copies of the following confidential document filed in the above- 
referenced docket. By this request, OPC agrees to treat this information as confidential, and thus 
exempt from Section 119.70(1), Florida Statutes. We will also comply with Rule 25-22.006, 
Florida Administrative Code, which addresses the treatment of confidential information. 

The following documents are requested: 

The confidential staff audit work papers Volume 12 for Florida Public Utilities Company for file 
and suspend rate case. (The documents do not have a document number yet, but I am aware that 
copies of these documents plus other non-confidential workpapers are in the Clerk’s office and 
available for my pick-up.) 

Thank you in advance and please contact me by phone or e-mail when the copies are 
available for pick-up or if any further information is requested. 

Respectfully submitted, 

s/ Patricia W. Merchant 
Patricia W. Merchant 
Senior Legislative Analyst 
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Office of Public Counsel 
c/o The Florida Legislature 
111 West Madison Street 
Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 

merchant.tricia@leg.state.fl.us 
(850) 487-8245 

c: Division of Regulatory Compliance & Consumer Assistance (Vandiver) 
Division of Economic Regulation (Slemkiewicz , Bulecza-Banks) 
Office of the General Counsel (Fleming, Carter-Brown) 
Office of Public Counsel (Christensen) 
N. Horton 


